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Comments: | think certain areas like Freel Pass, pictured in the article, should be protected from E-bikes. I've
seen way too many people with very poor mountain bike etiquette on the Tahoe rim trail. Some of these people
had no business being out where there were. There are plenty of areas for these people to ride, but the Tahoe
Rim Trail, and surrounding trails should not be on that list.



